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ɆȺȳɀȽɅ ɆɁ ȺɁɀȶȳ ɉȷ ɁȸȸȷɄ ɅȷɈȷɄȳȾ ɋɁȹȳ ȵȾȳɅɅȷɅ Ɂɀ ȵȳȿɂɇɅ 

ɀȷɉ ȵȳɀȵȷɄ ɅɇɂɂɁɄɆ ȹɄɁɇɂ ȸɁɄȿɅ ȳɆ ȾɁȵȳȾȵȺɇɄȵȺ 
A new support group for cancer patients, survivors, 

and caregivers å Journey Christian Cancer Support å 

is forming, with meetings planned for 6:30 to 8PM the 

second Monday of each month, starting April 9, at 

Quest Community Church, 110 South St., West Liberty. 
 

The group is for those who are dealing with any type 

of cancer, and there is no cost to attend. Featured 

speakers and group discussions are planned.  
 

Facilitators are Rich and Karla Kensey and Kelli Stoner.  
 

For early registration or more information, call Karla at 

(614) 827-5882. 

Big changes are coming to the Remnants of Peonies 

Walking Trail and Senior Fitness Park.  We will be com-

pleting Phase II of the trail this spring, which will give 

those living in the homes and apartments easier access 

to the trail.  This is made possible through the gener-

osity of the Columbus Foundation, the Mary Ellen 

Morris Fund, businesses, and individuals. 

We will also be adding mature trees to the Senior Fit-

ness Park with a grant from the Mary Rutan Founda-

tion.  This will make the park more accessible through-

out the day in the summer, and will add a beautiful 

landscape.  Feel free to check these new projects out 

this summer.  

ȴȻȹ ȵȺȳɀȹȷɅ ȵɁȿȻɀȹ ɆȺȷ ɉȳȾȽȻɀȹ ɆɄȳȻȾ ȯ ɅȷɀȻɁɄ ȸȻɆɀȷɅɅ ɂȳɄȽ 

Are you looking for a program that will give meaningful use of your time?  We would like you to consider vol-

unteering for Green Hills Community or Universal Home Health and Hospice.  We are in need of volunteers to 

pass water and visit residents in the health care center, as well as be a home visitor for hospice patients.  Both 

of these opportunities give you the chance to visit people and spread a little joy.  Call Nita at 937-650-7146 to 

find out more.  

ɈɁȾɇɀɆȷȷɄ ɁɂɂɁɄɆɇɀȻɆȻȷɅ 

The Honda of America Foundation generously gave Green Hills 

Community a grant to offer yoga. The yoga program has grown 

to include the following classes: 
 

Chair yoga:    Traditional Yoga:   
Tuesday 1:30 PM  Wednesday 3:15 PM 

Wednesday 2:30 PM  Thursday 6 AM 
 

Holy Yoga: Monday 5 PM -  A form of worship created to deep-
en peopleés connection to Christ. Its sole purpose is to facilitate a 

Christ-honoring experience that offers an opportunity to believers 

and non-believers to authentically connect to God through His 

Word, worship, and wellness. Holy Yoga exists to carry the gospel 

to the ends of the earth through the modality of yoga.  The class 

has already grown to be the largest class available.   

     For a deeper Holy Yoga Experience, consider joining Jess Green 

on Saturday, April 7, in Foundation Hall for a half-day of yoga 

practice, the Word, worship and Community.  

Cost is $15, includes snacks.  

     Register at ww.holyyoga.net/hyexperience/. 

ȶȻȶ ɋɁɇ Ʌȷȷ ɆȺȷ ȷȳɅɆȷɄ ȴɇɀɀɋȱ 
Thank you for your candy donations! Green Hills held 

its annual Easter Egg Hunt on March 17
th 

in Founda-

tion Hall. Children from the community enjoyed Easter 

Egg Hunts, games, and visiting with the Easter Bunny. 

 

 Did you have your photo taken with the Easter Bunny? 

If so, donét forget to print your photos! Photos are 

available at the following website: 

https://greenhillscommunity.shutterfly.com/  
 

ȺȷɄȷ ȻɅ ȳ ɂɄȷɅȵɄȻɂɆȻɁɀ ɆɁ ɂɄȷɈȷɀɆ ȸȳȾȾɅ3ȸɄȷȷ ȿȷȶȻȵȳɆȻɁɀ ɄȷɈȻȷɉ 
Certain medications and drug combinations can cause 

dizziness, drowsiness, and confusion and could con-

tribute to a life -changing fall in older adults. The Ohio 

Department of Aging is partnering with organizations 

around the state to help older adults and their caregiv-

ers understand and minimize the risk of falling poten-

tially caused by their medications. 

 

During the week of April 1 -7, 2018 , participating 

pharmacies around the state will provide free, confi-

dential medicine reviews for older adults who visit 

their locations. Pharmacy staff will review customers' 

medicine usage and identify those medicines and 

combinations that may increase the risk for falls. Cus-

tomers will receive a list of these medications to take 

to their health care professionals so that they can dis-

cuss risks and appropriate treatment options. 

 

Participating pharmacies include all 249 

Ohio Walgreens Pharmacy locations, more than 

100 Kroger Pharmacy locations, and select Discount 

Drug Mart Pharmacy, Fruth Pharmacy, NEON Health 

Center Pharmacy, Rite Aid Pharmacy and Shriver's 

Pharmacy locations, as well as other local pharmacies. 

In addition, several of Ohio's colleges of pharmacies 

are assisting with pharmacy events or hosting medi-

cine reviews at other locations in their communities. 

 

Locally, medication reviews are being performed 

in:  

�Ÿ�� In Bellefontaine at Mary Rutan Hospital, Kroger, 

and Walgreens. 

�Ÿ�� In Urbana at Kroger. 

 

http://www.aging.ohio.gov/steadyu/rx2preventfalls  


